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Report of the AUS VP Social – January 21, 2015 
 
 
Bar des Arts 
 

We had a successful week last Thursday; BDA got pretty busy and our new staff shirt order 
came in. This week, we’ll be featuring a “Chicago” theme for the AUTS opening night of their 
production of Chicago. Tickets for the show will be sold up until 6:30 at BDA. The following week 
we will begin showcases for departments and AUS groups. If you’d like to apply to be featured at a 
BDA, visit the BDA page on the AUS website and follow the link to the application.  
http://ausmcgill.com/en/bar-des-arts/  
 
 We will be collaborating with SNAX to set up a system for departments to order food to sell 
as a fundraiser at wholesale prices. Hassan, the SNAX manager approached me to say that we could 
work together to come up with a list of items that would be reasonable for departments to sell at bda 
that would have enough return to still be a fundraiser. I’ll be working on this with him this week, 
and hopefully by the end of January we can have the new structure for featuring departments and 
fundraising at BDA.  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Johanna Nikoletos 
AUS Vice-President of Social Affairs 


